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National Capital Puppetry Guild O’Neill Grant Application 2019 

The National Capital Puppetry Guild has established this grant to provide financial support to members of 

our guild wishing to attend the National Puppetry Conference at the O’Neill Center for Theatre in Water-

ford, Connecticut. All full members (associate members excluded) in good standing are invited to apply. 

Scholarship funds are contingent upon acceptance into the chosen NPC program.  

Name: ____________________________________________  Birthdate: __________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

   _________________________________State___________Zip____________________ 

Email: ________________________________________________________________________ 

Best Phone Number: _________________________________ Circle Type:    Home    Cell    Work 

Website: (if available) ____________________________________________________________ 

Please thoroughly answer the following questions. Type your responses and attach. 

• Have you attended the O’Neill in the past? If so, when? What tracks did you study? 

• What track(s) do you plan to explore at the National Puppetry Conference? Please describe.  

• How will this course of study align with your future plans and your professional development  

in the art of puppetry? 

• Provide the committee with at least two references (full name and contact information) who  

can speak to your work/interest in the art of puppetry. 

• Please attach the following (if you are mailing your application via post, please send a CD,  

DVD, or physical printouts of your supporting documentation): 

• Resume detailing your puppetry/theatrical work, education,  

and relevant history. 

• Links to photo galleries or video clips that represent your work.  

You may also send images as attachments. Be sure to describe the images/video  

clips to the committee as an attached index. (If you are mailing your application  

via post, please send a CD, DVD, or print copies.) 

Please submit the completed scholarship application and ALL supporting documentation via email to 

jeffbragg1@verizon.net or mail to: 

National Capital Puppetry Guild 

Scholarship Committee 

64 Southall Court 

Sterling, VA 20165 


